
Misael, Pedro, Paula husband David, Paula, 
Pastor George’s son Brian, and Rebeca. 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

We send you all warm greetings from Puerto Vallarta. We pray that you all have a safe and blessed Thanksgiving.  
 

I have some good news to share with you all. I was teaching English at Pastor Luis’s ministry at Madre Selva but was having more knee  pain 

because of the stairs. I talked to Pastor George about this and he invited me to join him at his outreach.  Pastor Luis is understanding of my health 

issues and the need for this change.  I praise God that he has provided me with these opportunities to serve. I’m teaching English at Pastor 

George‘s outreach Tuesday through Friday.  I can now focus more attention on one ministry and will be able to better learn about each student and 

their lives.  I’ve made another video of my English class and I invite you to visit our ministry website. https://fhchildrenmex.weebly.com/  

Rubi and Juana 

Darwin  
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                           THE FATHER’S HEART CHILDREN PUERTO VALLARTA, MEXICO          

                          Missionary: Carlos Harris 

                          2 Corinthians 6:18 (ESV)18 and I will be a father to you, and you shall be sons and daughters to me, says the Lord Almighty. 

                          Website: http://fhchildrenmex.weebly.com  Email: fhchildrenmex@gmail.com 

We Praise God for : New opportunity to serve God’s Kingdom, We thank God for all that He has provided, continued house to rent, For the 

families that pray and financially support us. Please pray with us for: God’s will be done in our lives, spiritual warfare, God’s peace of mind,  

Our health, Our safety, financial support to cover our monthly expenses. 
 

Your support is always welcomed and much appreciated. Any tax deductible contributions for Carlos’s ministry in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico may be 

sent to the following address: (please be sure to note on the check that it is for Carlos Harris) Missions Support Team, PO Box 277, Waxahachie, 

TX 75168. For your convenience PayPal is another option at this link: http://www.missionssupportteam.org/  
 

Thank you and May God bless you for your prayers & financial support on our behalf.  In His Love, Carlos and Luz Elena Harris 

Jackilen and Julia sisters 

Javier and his sister Lizbeth  

Rubi, Herberto, Teacher Carlos, 

Pedro and Luis  
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